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Thank you to all the Districts, Auxiliaries and Members who 

volunteered at, prepared for, and donated to the September 

22, 2023, Stand Down! 

 

Your time and consideration are greatly appreciated! 

 

Please remember to report the number of volunteers, hours, 

expense and mileage on your Auxiliary’s Veterans and Family 

Support report and include your totals on your VFW 

Community Service report.  Thank you! 

 

 “Remember Your Why”   “Banding Together for Our Veterans” 


